
From:                                                        
Sent:                                                         20 August 2024 10:10 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Gatwick use of standby runway. 
  
Dear Sirs 
  
I wish to support the use of the standby runway to be used as an additional runway at Gatwick 
Airport. 
  
I have lived under the flight paths of aircraft at Gatwick for 38years and bought my house fully aware 
of the situation. 
  
Expansion of Gatwick would be good for the local economy as well as the nation economy providing 
more flexibility of flights and destinations. 
  
The system of parallel runways works very successfuly around the world, particularly in America. 
  
I'm afraid those groups like CAGNE reside around the airport and bought their homes fully aware of 
the airport, flight noise. I expect like myself they also use the airport for their holidays. 
  
My view is the future of travel has to be with aviation and we move on more quiter and fuel 
efficiency will be built into new aircraft. 
  
For the economy , choice and jobs I fully support expansion it would be holding us back as a nation 
not to allow it. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Bill Gear 
  
WR Gear  
 


